
 
 

 
 

Evaluation of Family Contact Events 

Project Information: Raising Our Children with Kindness (R.O.C.K.) Mat-Su and the local Office of 
Children’s Services (OCS) are partnering with the Butler Institute for Families at the University of Denver 
to learn about family contact in the Matanuska-Susitna (Mat-Su) Borough. As part of this evaluation, you 
are invited to take a survey about your experience when you had family contact events with a family 
contact supporter or facilitator. 
  

Your Participation: This survey should take about 15 minutes to complete. The survey is voluntary, 
and you may skip any question you do not want to answer.  
 

Compensation: We are conducting a drawing of ten $20 gift cards for this survey (one entry per 
household, please). Your survey responses will not be connected to the personal information you 
provide for the gift card.  
 

Confidentiality: All information you share is confidential. To keep your responses to the survey safe, 
we will keep all data in locked cabinets and/or on a secured server. Results will be reported as a 
summary of all responses and no individual responses will be shared with anyone outside of the Butler 
Institute evaluation team.  
  

Possible Risks and Discomforts: The evaluators have taken steps to minimize the risks of this 
evaluation. If, however, you experience discomfort you may discontinue your participation at any time. 
We respect your right to choose not to answer any questions that may make you feel uncomfortable. 
  

Questions?: If you have any questions, please contact Carole Wilcox at (303) 871-4088 or 
Carole.wilcox@du.edu. 
 


